
  

DISPOSAL WORKS CONSTRUCTION PERMIT 

         

  

 

 At a regular meeting of the Granby Board of Health on September 15, 

 1975 the Board passed the following regulation effective immediately: 

 

  

No Disposal Works Construction Permit will be issued for Sewage Disposal 

Systems to be used commonly by more than one dwelling until or place or 

business, other than for the repair of existing systems, until May 1, 1976.  This 

regulation shall pertain to but not be limited to: single family dwellings, 

apartments, condominium units, factories, restaurants, taverns, stores, and beauty 

salons. 

 

       GRANBY BOARD OF HEALTH 

 

       Francis E. DeWitt, Chm. 

       Joseph V. Choquette 

       Richard C. Bombardier 

 

 Published: September 24,  Oct.1, 1975 


